
New  No Right Turn to
Brooklyn Bridge

Street Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

•    Beginning June 21, 2021, no right turns from westbound 
       Tillary Street to the Brooklyn Bridge for motor vehicles

•    Drivers are advised to seek alternate routes to Manhattan



Alternate Routes for Vehicle Access to Manhattan
Via Brooklyn & Manhattan Bridges

•    Diversions are expected to move traffic to both bridges along 
      Gold Street, Nassau Street, Jay Street, Sands Street and the  
      Flatbush Avenue Extension

•    Drivers are encouraged to use alternate routes to Lower  
      Manhattan and the FDR Drive, including the Manhattan Bridge  
      or Hugh Carey Tunnel. 


